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O’Sullivan Beach Boat Ramp 

Project completion event 

       

 

You are invited to a community event 

We invite you to attend a community event to celebrate the completion of the O’Sullivan Beach Boat 

Ramp upgrade project. 

Experience firsthand the improved amenities and enhanced facility that will elevate your boating 

adventures. The event will include a free community BBQ, a ribbon-cutting ceremony and an opportunity 

to meet the team who have worked tirelessly to complete these works, before the busy holiday season.  

The Details 

Date: Saturday, 2 December 2023  

When: Join us between 12:30pm and 3pm 

Where: O’Sullivan Beach Boat Ramp (Marine Dr, O'Sullivan Beach SA 5166) 

For more information, email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
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